
WEST BOROUGH 
Friday 24th May 2019 

Equality, Responsibility, Respect, Resilience, Challenge 
Dates for 
June 
3rd   First Day of Term 6 
4th  Year 5 Secondary School Meeting 6:30pm 
5th   Sports Day 
7th  Year 6 Prom Planning Meeting 2:30pm 
10th   Year 1 Phonics Screening Week 
11th  Year 6 Sex Education Information for 
  Parents/carers 2:30pm (letter to follow) 
12th  Music Concert 7pm 
12th  Year 6 Safety in Action Trip 
17th  Year R Fathers Day Assembly and Stay 
  & Play 1:45pm 
18th  Nursery Stay & Play 8:35am 
20th  Nursery Stay & Play 2:00pm 
29th  PTFA - wear your own ‘bottoms’ in  
  exchange for a donation of a  
  bottle for the Summer Fair Hoopla Stall 
July 
1st  Inset Day - SCHOOL CLOSED 
3rd   Ebony & Elm Class Assembly 2:30pm 
  *change to previously advertised date 
4th  Year  2 Trip to Hastings 
5th  PTFA - Non School Uniform Day in  
  exchange for a donation of £1 
6th  Summer Fair 
9th  Year 1 Trip to Bodiam Castle 
9th  Year 6 Performance 2pm & 7pm 
11th  Juniper Class Assembly 2:30pm 
15th  Reports to Parents/Carers 
15th  Years R– 5 Discos 
16/17th Year R Hearing and Vision Screening 
17th  Transition Day in school 
17th   Open Evening  3:30 - 5:00pm 
19th  Nursery Leavers Tea Party 3:30pm 
22nd  Year 6 Prom 7:30pm 
23rd  Year 6 Leavers Assembly 10:00am 
23rd   Last Day of Term 6 

Headteacher’s Blog 

I’d like to start by saying a 
huge well done to all our Year 

2 and Year 6 children for all their hard work and 
efforts during their assessments this term. Just the 
way they have approached them has made us   
really proud! 

You will see from the calendar, next term is a very 
busy one! Please make sure you put the dates in 
your diaries. 

Weather permitting, we shall have Sports Day  
during the first week back. This is a wonderful   
family day and we do hope you can join us for 
part or all of the day. 

As the weather does improve, we ask that children   
apply suncream before school and bring an        
appropriate sunhat/cap. Children still need to 
wear sensible school shoes - no sandals please. 

Next term we begin thinking about your child’s 

transition to their next year group. This is in    
preparation for September. Regardless of where 
they are in the school, we plan this very carefully. 
Children will spend the whole day with their new 
teacher on 17th July and you will have an          
opportunity to meet them later that day too.   
Other activities will take place prior to this,         
including small changes to assemblies and       
playtimes. Children will bring home a transition 
booklet in July too. We ask that you share this 

with them during the Summer Holidays, as this 
will support a smooth start in September. 

I wish you all a happy half term. Please checkout 
page 2 of this Newsletter for some ideas of        
activities taking place during next week. 

Reminder 

We ask that any child who has been unwell with 
sickness or diarrhoea, remains at 
home for 48 hours after the last 
episode.  This is to minimise the 
spread of these illnesses.  Many 

thanks for your support. 



Please continue to check your        
children’s hair regularly.  If you 
would like an information leaflet, 
these are available from the school 
office.  Alternatively, please check 

the NHS website for 
information. 

Thank you. 

SCOOTERS &      

BICYCLES 
Please remember that scooters and 
bicycles must not be ridden within  
the school site.  Please walk with 

your scooter or bike to the           
designated racks by the school      

office, behind 
Year 3,  or       
outside the 

Nursery building.   
Thank you. 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

